
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 17 By Councillor Young for answer by 

the Convener of the Transport and 
Environment Committee at a meeting 
of the Council on 7 February 2019 

  Can the Convener please provide an update on the current 

backlog of street lighting faults logged: 

Question (1) How many individual lights have been outstanding for over 

21 days? (City wide and by ward) 

Answer (1)  

Question (2) How many individual lights have been outstanding for over 3 

months?(city wide and by ward) 

Answer (2)  

Question (3) What efforts are in place to reduce this backlog? 

Answer (3)  

Question (4) Is the department still prioritising overdue faults where there 

are 2 or more lights out in the same location? If so, how long 

is this approach expected to continue? 

Answer (4)  

Question (5) When is it anticipated that the backlog will be cleared? 

Answer (5)  
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